
‭Attention: Township of Wilmot‬ ‭February 1, 2025‬

‭As per the requirements of The Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario, I am writing‬
‭to inform your organization of the fundraising event, to be held by the Baden Firefighters‬
‭Association.‬

‭On June 20th and June 21st 2025, our Association is planning on hosting a fundraising‬
‭Co-Ed Slo-Pitch Baseball Tournament as well as an open air concert. The concert portions of‬
‭the event will be held on the Friday night, featuring local artists starting at approximately‬
‭6:00pm and concluding at 11:30pm. Saturday's concert will be featuring The Almost Hip starting‬
‭at approximately 8pm Saturday and concluding Sunday at 12 am. The Baseball Tournament‬
‭portion will commence Friday evening at 6pm and conclude Friday at 11pm. On Saturday, we will‬
‭start the Baseball Tournament play at 8am and conclude by 8pm‬

‭The event is to take place at Sir Adam Beck Park, located on Snyder’s Rd. in Baden‬
‭Ontario.  We have also hired event security – Tresgard Security & Protection Inc. for both‬
‭concert dates and times.‬

‭If there are any questions, or comments please feel free to contact either of us at the‬
‭following phone numbers. Kevin Shantz  or Hunter Tucker .‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Kevin Shantz and Hunter Tucker Committee Chairs‬
 & ‬

‭badenhosemonkeyball@gmail.com‬

‭5‬




